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Subject: FW: 21/01576/MOUT Hartnoll Farm

From: Nicole Stacey 
Sent: 25 January 2022 13:05
To: James Clements <jclements@middevon.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 21/01576/MOUT Hartnoll Farm

Hi James,

Many thanks for your email and goof to hear you are taking over this application. I have spoken with the applicant
and can confirm we would be happy to agree to the extension of time until 03/05/2022 as suggested.

I look forward to speaking with you further once you have had the opportunity to review.

Kind regards

Nicole

Nicole Stacey BSc (Hons) MSc MRTPI

PCL PLANNING LTD

From: James Clements <jclements@middevon.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 January 2022 10:08
To: Nicole Stacey <
Subject: 21/01576/MOUT Hartnoll Farm

Hello Nicole,

My name is James Clements and I have now taken on the application at Hartnoll Farm, Tiverton.

I am working my way through the submission to get up-to-speed and will be in touch to discuss further in due
course.

I note that the current EOT expires on 04.02.2022. Please can we agree a further 3 months EOT to 03.5.2022 ?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

James Clements | Principal Planning Officer | Mid Devon District Council | Phoenix House | Phoenix Lane |
Tiverton | EX16 6PP
Mobile: 07967179698 : Switchboard: 01884 255255 | Email: awilliams@middevon.gov.uk | Website:
www.middevon.gov.uk


